
DATE ELECTED MEMBER POSITION NAME OF DEVELOPER TYPE OF CONTACT SPECIFIC DEVELOPMENT/PROPERTY DISCUSSED ELECTED MEMBER'S RESPONSE

16-May-23 Burnet DLM Elvio Brianese In person Italian Club, Federal Street, Hobart
The discussion was around the nature of the proposal and possible community engagement.  
Cr Burnet initiated the discussion.

21-Jul-23 Burnet A/LM Dean Coleman In person Stadia Precinct Project, Hobart Mr Coleman initiated the meeting.  The discussion was around the nature of the project.

5-Sep-23 Reynolds LM Dean Coleman In person Stadia Precinct Project, Hobart Mr Coleman initiated the meeting.  The discussion was around the nature of the project.

25-Mar-24 Posselt Councillor Stuart Davey In person C3 Church Land use Will refer opportunity to work together for community land use improvement to CEO for further 
engagement with staff.

6-May-24 Posselt Councillor Stuart Davey Email 259-267 Sandy Bay Road, Sandy Bay I’ll take your feedback into consideration when assessing the application.

23-May-24 Kelly Councillor Mark Thomas Phone call Proposed Zipline project on the Mountain Mr Thomas contacted Cr Kelly to discuss the presentation that was given to Elected Members 
at a briefing during the week.

30-May-24 Kelly Councillor Representatives from St Vincent's In person 210-218 Argyle Street, North Hobart (Vinnies) Cr Kelly met with St Vincent reps to discuss the DA for the Argyle St site.

30-May-24 Lohberger Councillor Developers of the Argyle St Women's Shelter In person Argyle Street Women's shelter (St Vincent de Paul)

30-May-24 Bloomfield Alderman Developers of the Argyle St Women's Shelter In person Argyle Street Women's shelter (St Vincent de Paul) I suggested to them that it would be useful to keep a diary of what consultation had occurred 
along with any letters/emails that were used for such. 
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